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This Law360 article describes recent developments in California to promote affordable housing at the 
state and municipal levels, including passage of the California Community Revitalization and 
Investment Authority Law; the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors unanimous vote to gradually 
set aside up to $100 million a year in a dedicated Affordable Housing Program budget; and Los 
Angeles Mayor Eric Garcetti's proposal to subsidize affordable housing with new developer fees.
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